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K-FAMILY 

 GIFT BAG PROJECT
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Pictured with the Gift Bags to Hope Services are 2 workers from Hop Services with President Kelsey Okuda.

The club approve of doing a K-Family project having 3 organizations being the recipients of these beautiful gift bags filled with goodies. The organizations receiving these bags were the Hope Services of Hawaii, and the YMCA. 
The bags, shoe boxes were packed with all kinds of wonderful goodies that fits the age group the gifts were meant for.  Thank you to Kiwanis, Hilo Key Club, and  Waiakea High Key Club.  Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy 2021.
BRING IN MEMBERS NO NEW MEMBER FEE 

The  members who join now does not have to pay for membership due to the pandemic condition.  The Kiwanis International has withdrawn the dues for temporarily.      As for our club, Audrey has brought in her son Edwin because he

replaces JP as the Keaau Key Club Kiwanis  Advisor and also, Emerald had to be a member because all faculty advisor  need to get a background check and that is possible if  she becomes a member of the club with a member number.   So for this month, we are credited with 2 new members Edwin and Emerald.  You also can bring in new members and they do not have to pay dues till October 1, 2021.   Whoopee  
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KEAAU KEY CLUB
Keaau High School had contacted the Kiwanis Club of East Hawaii, and  asked if they can have a Key club in Keaau High.  Upon the request, Charlene and Audrey had contacted the club and will  reactivate the club, the papers are in motion and the  Faculty advisor is Emerald Kalai and the president is Jyxzel Bagaoisan.   JP volunteered to be the Kiwanis advisor.  More to come when the club starts and be activated.  Charlene has the club in motion, she is having them make cards to be sent out.
Trustee Report
No meeting place as of now.. but please Zoom with the club , notice of agenda is sent out with the link to the zoom meeting. the entire division 22 is zooming now and is trying real hard to have fun and service zooming.  The only update that I have for now is the No Fee for new members sign up till December 31.  Please ask around and get new member to sign up.
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WHAT CAN WE DO…. The  world is at a stand still and we must think of ways to get our goals accomplished.  It is very sad that we cannot get together and talk and laugh and be active with our clubs.  But time will come when we can return to the many activities as we did before.  So for now, we shall  “ KEEP CALM AND CHANGE THE WORLD”  to meet up to our goals with a little modification.  Stay safe and take care of yourself and give LOVE to all and take care of your love ones. 
SLP REPORTS
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Waiakea High School  Ongoing projects are lei making, no sew blanket, thinking of you cards, etc.  Mele Christmas shoe box gift.
Hilo High School
no report, they have ongoing project online or at home.  New members were inducted.  Mele Christmas shoe box gift.
Circle K UHH    no report, doing distance studies

Waiakea Builders    no report.

Aktion Club Easter Seals    no report.
***      PROJECTS TO COME

NONE AVAILABLE NOW.. PLAY IT COOL… DO FAVORS FOR SOMEONE.
Meeting date on Friday’s at noon at             E‘Komomai Restaurant every week..  Temporary on Corona Virus  break.  Notice for meetings will be sent to you by President Kelsey with agenda.       
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Due to the Coronavirus, all business is being done on the computer and we are all zooming to have our close up meetings.  For all the members who are struggling with the process, (like me), ask a teenager and they can solve the problems for you
“ Success is going from failure to failure  without loss of enthusiasm .
                                              Winston Churchill
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     HAVE SOME COOKIES          AND GRAB YOUR PRESENT

From the Kiwanis Club of East Hawaii members…[image: image14.png]
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